
In the Matter of an Application for a Premises Licence for - 
The upper car park at St Mary’s Works, St Mary’s Plain, Norwich 
 
 
 
 
 

EVIDENCE OF TESTIMONIALS 
 

IN SUPPORT OF THE APPLICATION FOR A PREMISES LICENCE 
 
 
 
My name is Michael Femi-Ola and I am the Managing Director of After Dark Promotions Ltd, 
the applicant for the Premises Licence. I submit this document as further evidence in support 
of the application.  
 
The testimonial below has been given by a resident of Duke Street near to the site. 
 
Christopher Welch 
33 Duke Street 
Norwich  
Nr3 3ap 
 
I am a resident of Norwich City centre and recently had attended the ‘Junkyard’ street 
food, drink and music event.  
 
Initially i had a couple of questions re the event as i live so near to the destination of the 
Junkyard event and once contacting the organisers with my questions i had a very prompt 
response and reassuring answers. 
 
The event was vibrant, friendly, and just what the city needed.  
 
To hear that there potentially could be a Christmas ‘Junkyard’ event definitely gets my 
support and i look forward to booking my visit.  
 
Bring on the Merry Cheer.  
 
 


